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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Chehalem Mountains Winegrowers Announce 
Origin 2014 Event
In-the-Vineyard Wine Event Returns for Fifth Year This August

PORTLAND, Ore. (June 19, 2014) — Chehalem Mountains Winegrowers (CMW) is proud to announce the return of the Origin 2014 event.  In its fifth year, Origin will be held on Saturday, August 9, 2014 at ArborBrook Vineyards from 4:30-8:00 p.m.  The Tickets are on sale now for $60 at  http://www.chehalemmountains.org/events.  

The CMW boasts more wineries than any other Oregon AVA. The region is re-known for its 150 vineyards and distinctive combination of soil types and remarkable micro-climates. This geologic phenomena was developed from virtually simultaneous cataclysmic floods, tumultuous winds, earthquakes and volcanic eruptions since the beginning of time.  Origin’14 Event is the accumulation of the history of these complex soil types, the quality vineyards that grow from it, the characters that have produced world class wine from it and the restaurants that partner with them for an unforgettable experience and epic celebration.

Best known for Pinot Noir, the Chehalem Mountains and Ribbon Ridge also are home to cool climate varietals such as Chardonnay, Pinot Gris, Riesling, Pinot Blanc and Gewurztraminer.  Taste and engage with these makers over any one of these outstanding wines paired with delectable dishes from Bamboo Sushi, SubTerra, Cha Cha Cha, The Bent Brick, Storrs and Painted Lady restaurants at this not-to-miss summer event.  Portland and wine country cuisine unites for a memorable collaboration of Oregon artisans in an idyllic dramatic vineyard setting. Wines will be for sale.

Origin was created as a way to bring people to Chehalem Mountains/Ribbon Ridge, which is a sub AVA (American Viniculture Area) of the Willamette Valley, in order to create “place” within the vineyard, educate wine drinkers about the AVA and allow for access to 27 of the association’s member wineries.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Just a short 19 miles from Portland, the location is perfect for a summer educational, culinary and wine tasting experience. Last year’s event, Origin 2013, sold more than 200 tickets and the event promises to continue to be a success in 2014. “It is an opportunity to meet the characters behind the wines, walk amongst vines and vineyard blocks, eat well, and to fall in love with the Chehalem Mountains and Ribbon Ridge AVAs,” says Dave Hansen, of ArborBrook Vineyards, Host of the Event and CMW Board Member.
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To Purchase Tickets go to:
http://www.chehalemmountains.org/events

About Chehalem Mountain Winegrowers Association:
A 69 member strong organization representing vineyards, wineries and restaurants in the Chehalem Mountain and Ribbon Ridge AVA of the Willamette Valley. 

Media contact:
Watershed Communications
Irene  Squizzato 503-827-6564 / irenesquizzato@watershedcom.com
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